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CHILDRENS HOMES:

There is a lot of dancing and singing in the homes. The sis-
ters also invent all kinds of games. Of course, they also work
a lot in their vegetable garden. We are very happy that the
sisters always come up with fun things to do with the child-
ren. In this way they still have a somewhat carefree child-
hood, despite all the difficulties.

SCHOOL:

The children can go to school
every day now. That is good
for them. Some girls took their
exams in June. It can take up to
3 months before they get the re-
sults. After the exams they have
their holidays.

SPORTS:

Some girls are members of a sports
club. In June there were national
gymnastics competitions, in which
3 of the girls participated. One even
came second in her category! What
an achievement! Everyone is very
proud of her.




COOKING:

The sisters held a cooking activity with
the little ones. First, they harvested
everything in the garden and then the
sisters taught them how to clean, cut
and cook the vegetables. They built
a fire outside, where they cooked
everything. They were allowed to
take turns stirring and adding spices
and then of course eating everything.
What a great party!

FESTIVITIES:

The girls in Kelaniya celebrated Maria’s party on May 31st,
together with the people from the retirement home. The
old people enjoy it very much when the girls come to sing
and dance. Of course, birthdays were also celebrated with a
delicious cake and homemade gifts.

PowerPoint Presentations:
Would you like to know more about our children’s homes in Sr Sri Lanka?
We would be pleased to come and show you our PowerPoint presentation!

Expenses:

Would you prefer to receive the newsletter by e-mail instead of by
post?

Then please send a message to the secretary:
secretaris@stichtingnetherlandssrilanka.nl

We would very much like to cut costs as much as possible!
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Our four children’s homes in 1" 1/“ 1/“
Sri Lanka are situated in: Pamunugama Katupotha Kelaniya




